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& Cescia Derderian, Acting Assistant Commissioner for Field Operations 

Suspension of Field Operations Memo 2002-7 

Instructions In the case Joslin v. Mchtire, the Department of Transitional Assistance has 
been enjoined from proceeding with the EAEDC benefit reduction described 
in Field Operations Memo 2002-7. 

This means effective immediately all activities in Field Operations Memo 
2002-7 are suspended until further notice. All EAEDC applications and case 
maintenance should be processed in the usual manner. 

We will give you further information as it becomes available. 

Questions If you have any questions, please have your Hotline designee call the Policy 
Hotline at 617-348-8478. 


